


August 14, 1982 

Dear Mary Sue: 

While doing the research for the 
biography I came across this letter among some of 
LRH's materials and felt it should be with you per¬ 
sonally. 

At that time I tried to send it to you 
but was told that there was no communication line 
to you. 

So I was very pleased when Laurel 
recently gave me your address and assured me that 
the letter would get directly to you. 

Here is the letter, at last. 

Sincerely, 


